
 

 

 

 

To: All BSHC Members, 
 IHO Secretariat 

      
  Norrköping, 14 June 2022 

 

Subject:  27th Baltic Sea Hydrographic Commission Conference  - Stockholm, 
Sweden 

 

 Dear IHO Director Abri Kampfer and All BSHC Members,  

Sweden as the host country and I as the Chair of the Baltic Sea Hydrographic 
Commission are pleased to invite you to the 27th BSHC Conference in Stockholm, 
Sweden. The conference will primariliy be arranged as a face-to-face meeting, but in 
cooperation with the conference center we will in addition prepare for a hybrid 
solution if needed. Attached you will find a few documents to familiarize with the 
arrangement of the conference.  

The venue will be at the Hotel Scandic Anglais, Stockholm. Please see 
Logistic information, attached as Annex 1. Delegates can make a hotel reservation in 
accordance with annex 1 and annex 4, 15 August 2022 the latest. Delegates are 
also kindly invited to return the Conference registration form attached as Annex 2, 15 
August 2022 the latest.  

On Tuesday 20 September 2021 there will be an icebreaker. We will meet at 
the hotel reception 17:00. Further details will be distributed in due course.  

The Conference commences on Wednesday 21 September 2021, 09:00 and 
is scheduled to close on Thursday 22 September 2021, approx. 15:00. A full 
Programme is attached as Annex 3. 



You are also kindly invited to propose agenda items for BSHC 27. A Draft ver 
1.0 BSHC27 Agenda is attached as BSHC27_A3_Agenda. You will find that we have 
rescheduled the agenda slightly to be more in line with the IHO Work Programme. 
When sending proposals for additional agenda items, please indicate the title and 
briefly describe the subject (unless self-explanatory). An updated version of the 
BSHC List of Actions will be published at the BSHC27 website.  

Please send your proposals on new agenda items, by e-mail to Magnus 
Wallhagen (magnus.wallhagen@sjofartsverket.se) with a copy to Evelina Andersson 
(evelina.andersson@sjofartsverket.se), by 1 July 2022 the latest. Working Group 
reports, other submissions and national reports should be e-mailed by 25 August 
2022 the latest so they can be made avaible at the IHO website well in advance 
before the Conference.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all in Stockholm for a productive and enjoyable 
meeting.  

 

   

Magnus Wallhagen, BSHC Chair and  

Patrik Wiberg, National Hydrographer of Sweden 
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